
New Funding Available for the Creation of Community-Based 
Supportive Housing 

The Illinois Housing Development Authority is now accepting applications under 

the Permanent Supportive Housing (PSH) Development Program to fund 
developments serving special needs populations and persons with disabilities, including 
residents who are transitioning out of nursing homes and into community living. 

This new round of the PSH Development Program will fund developments serving low-
income persons with disabilities, persons experiencing homelessness, and other 
vulnerable populations. Eligible developments may contain no more than 25 units and are 
required to set aside a minimum of 10 percent of the units for referrals through the 
Statewide Referral Network. Funding will be awarded to the highest scoring applications. 

IHDA will holding technical assistance workshops throughout the state for this request for 
applications. Locations and dates are being finalized for these workshops and we will 
announce them next week. 

We encourage all eligible sponsors to apply for this opportunity. See the Request for 

Application on IHDA's Developer Resource Center for more details, and please direct 

any questions to PSHRFA@ihda.org. 

Applications are due to IHDA on October 18, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001I1HFApAwIYQe3aZemx2qE8HnADCm66mvCWTnUavWzPjU05IC7ACO84a5EOXZYP8qAChUJoLdg7Zerr2gL0Uu2MMjXdHRPaArre9UuXwHQO44b1R0kxmdN3wmPa8tPuPoJIC5Yke-__3yu62jIrG7wW0E83IheGFy8Aw1Vll5V3FJOXYoV8OjxN50FkpZI2hOVU_b-8I_9e_gPFky15z4Gm-N967LFF4MdjGwQfz6Gb8gr-dpHZP_7A==&c=ZD_LvQ39b26G2M9qf5u0rdZ7M1iZl4jRWIJGX9FuHOJqotfULF3PxQ==&ch=W_vOSwqALKObeml7G_NYxz4f1o0iqZrHXDR3q1Os4Ykt46P-mo3xzg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001I1HFApAwIYQe3aZemx2qE8HnADCm66mvCWTnUavWzPjU05IC7ACO84a5EOXZYP8qAChUJoLdg7Zerr2gL0Uu2MMjXdHRPaArre9UuXwHQO44b1R0kxmdN3wmPa8tPuPoJIC5Yke-__3yu62jIrG7wW0E83IheGFy8Aw1Vll5V3FJOXYoV8OjxN50FkpZI2hOVU_b-8I_9e_gPFky15z4Gm-N967LFF4MdjGwQfz6Gb8gr-dpHZP_7A==&c=ZD_LvQ39b26G2M9qf5u0rdZ7M1iZl4jRWIJGX9FuHOJqotfULF3PxQ==&ch=W_vOSwqALKObeml7G_NYxz4f1o0iqZrHXDR3q1Os4Ykt46P-mo3xzg==
mailto:PSHRFA@ihda.org



